
         
 
 
 
 

CITYWIDE DEPARTMENT OF FAMILY MEDICINE 
 

THE DR. KEITH JOHNSTON SCHOLARSHIP IN FAMILY MEDICINE 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Applications are invited for the 2022 Dr. Keith Johnston Scholarship in Family Medicine.   
 
The Citywide Department of Family Medicine will consider applications for the scholarship from 
any family physician in Southwestern Ontario.  The recipient will receive a scholarship in an 
amount not to exceed $5000.00 and commemorative certificate at Annual Clinical Day in Family 
Medicine which will be held at the Four Points by Sheraton in London on Wednesday, May 11, 
2022.  
 
The terms and conditions of the scholarship are attached. 
 
Sheena Blasing, Citywide Department of Family Medicine, will receive applications for the 
scholarship until Friday, April 22, 2022 via email at sheena.blasing@sjhc.london.on.ca. 

  
 
 
Scott McKay, MD, CCFP(COE), FCFP   
Chief         
Citywide Department of Family Medicine    
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